
 Loppergarth Playground & Community Group 
 

8th January 2019  at The Wellington Inn, Loppergarth 

 
Present: Lynne, Angela, Julia & Richard 
 
Apologies: Joe, Julie & Ang 
 
Minutes from the last meeting: Taken as a true and accurate record 
 
Actions from last meeting: 
 
3 x Bottles of wine were bought for Richard as a thank you for cutting the grass and  
verges around the park. 
 
Finance: Remains the same. Money to be taken out to pay for Racing Night Game and 
Nibbles on the night (£50 to be kept as a float) remaining monies to be paid into B.S. 
 
Maintainence: 
 
The working party arranged for 5th January did not materialise. Lynne power washed the 
paths in the park. 
 

Flower pots still to be sorted out. 
 

Potholes in the car park need attention, still waiting for the the Parish Council to obtain 
quotes for this. 
 

Matt to knock out some of the smaller windows in the Telephone Box to allow for 
ventilation? 
 

Fundraising: 
 
Race Night to take place on Saturday February 9th, Daran selling tickets at the Welly. 
£3 each to include race cards and nibbles. Lynne to purchase the kit.   
 
Any Other Business: 
 
The 1953 plaque from the old bench by Beckside Bridge, which is no longer accessible 
and is rotting away, still to be be moved to the Park. 
 
Angela has tried the Pilates in the Memorial Hall and the Chair based Yoga in the Reading 
Room, Swarthmoor and said both were good. 
 
 
 
 
Date for next meeting:  12th March 2019                              Meeting closed at:  20.00 
 


